
From: Willie Gallagher
Sent: 07 May 2008 17:04
To: Joachim Enenkel
Cc: Stefan Hofsäss
Subject: RE: ETN

Dear Joachim,

I have just had a brief from Stephen Bell and it would appear that progress is being made. He intends to work with Richard & Michael until the business is concluded. It would make better sense for me to stay here in Edinburgh tomorrow and we can agree any final points by telephone.

Assuming an acceptable position is reached, I have been requested to attend a Council of Edinburgh meeting on Tuesday morning to formalise the increase in budget. We can then sign contracts on Tuesday afternoon.

I will be giving some thought to how we communicate the increase to the general public, I will draft something tomorrow.

Kind Regards,

Willie

-----Original Message-----

From: Joachim Enenkel [<mailto:Joachim.Enenkel@bilfinger.de>]
Sent: 07 May 2008 16:46
To: Willie Gallagher
Cc: Stefan Hofsäss
Subject: ETN

Dear Willie,

I understand Richard Walker, Michael Flynn and Stephen Bell are sitting together in order to clarify the attachment to your letter provided to BBS 6th May. When I last spoke to Richard he told me, that they are working top-down the list and at the time of my call had reached Condition Four. As it seems they still have to reach Condition Seven tonight and expect to finalize with lawyers tomorrow morning.

I agreed with Richard to give me a call once they are through with their meeting.

I have kept my flight schedule for tomorrow afternoon open and kindly ask you to advise, whether the scheduled meeting in Munich remains as scheduled.

Regards Joachim